
Gentlemen, 

Give yourself a pat-on-the-back for a job well done!  YOU exceeded the 45% target and are 

currently sitting more than 11,000 members ahead of where we were this same time last year!  

Attached you will find the most recent membership report and the 45% target memo. Congrats to 

the four regions and 41 detachments who met the goal!  

Although the holidays are a busy time they are also a great time to focus on membership!  Take 

the opportunity to catch those members from your squadron who have moved away and are back 

visiting family and friends… send holiday cards from your squadron thanking members for their 

support and outline some of the “good works” that your squadrons has done over the year… and 

certainly don’t forget that membership makes a great gift!  

Thanks for all you do for the Sons! 

  

Seth Rippe  

Sons of The American Legion National Membership Chairman/ 

 


